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Zelda Ordulu has been a dedicated volunteer with A Family For Every Child for the 

past 7 months. She began her time with us as a Submit volunteer and quickly found 

her place in a very important position doing child follow up.   
  

Zelda's communication skills and ability to ask the right questions has lead to 

AFFEC helping more children with recruitment and insuring that our website and 

child information is always current. 
  

Zelda has been such an asset and will soon be leaving us to seek out new 

adventures in Turkey. We will miss her friendly personality and her contagious 

smile and the great work that she has dedicated to us for most of the year! 

Thank You for all your hard work, 

Zelda! 


